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Bottom Line Briefing - "Attorney Paula Goedert
Clears Up Nonprofits' Conflicts Of Interests"
July 15, 2015 Chicago

Paula Goedert of the Chicago office was featured in a Q&A with Bottom
Line Briefing. The article, "Attorney Paula Goedert Clears Up Nonprofits'
Conflicts of Interests," was published on July 15.
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